
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We would like to invite you and your child to a Frontline Living History interactive presentation on World 
War One at the Duchess’s Community High School on Monday 10th February at 5pm. The event will 
involve a dynamic talk followed by the opportunity to view and hold artifacts including weapons, gas 
masks, uniforms and much more. 
 
This event is aimed at Year 5 and Year 6 students and their parents/carers but younger 
children/older are also welcome. This has been a great experience in the past. 
 
Tickets are free but please consider making a donation to BOOST (the charity which supports 
young people at DCHS). 
 
If you would like to come, please follow the link to book your places: 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/boost/t-moxrxgx 
 
 

We hope to see you there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Ruth Doctor 
History teacher 
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